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The Chabot College Campus Safety department would like to thank the Chabot-Las Positas 
Association of Retired Employees for the CARE grant. The funding has allowed the purchase of 
the Clery; collecting, classifying, and counting reference guides, to the majority of the full time 
staff in the department. These reference guides act as an easy to use clarification tool for the 
officers to classify Clery crimes and offenses that take place on our campus. 
 

The reference guides have been beneficial in gaining an overall knowledge of the Clery 
reporting requirements and timely warnings needed on campus. Being able to understand the 
crimes and offenses allows officers to correctly report to the campus what is going on around 
them. The real outcome is safety, and the more knowledge the officers have, the more 
preventative measures officers can take to keep the campus safe. 

http://care-news.org/grants/2019apps/1C.pdf

